
Response to the Editor’s Comments, dated 05 Jan 2018 
Concerning manuscript amt-2017-210, “The TROPOMI surface UV algorithm” by Anders V. 
Lindfors et al.  
 
The editor requests us to carefully consider the language before submitting the final version of the 
manuscript, pointing out especially a sentence on p. 3 (lines 12-13).  
 
Reply: We thank the editor for accepting our manuscript and for encouraging us to make a final check 
of the language before the manuscript will be published. We have carefully read the manuscript, 
including the sentence highlighted by the editor, but do not see reasons to change anything. We note 
also, that the other reviewer already has scrutinized our language, resulting in improvements in the 
previous revisions of the manuscript. Thus, we are confident that the language is of satisfactory 
standard for AMT.   
  


